
Indus University proudly participated in a collaborative dialogue organized by HEC’s Quality Assurance Agency and AKU’s QTL_net, 

focused on strengthening quality assurance practices in higher education.

Held at AKU’s Karachi campus, the event brought together academic leaders from institutions across Sindh, Karachi, and Balochistan
to explore the implementation of HEC’s revised Quality Assurance Framework. It was a valuable opportunity to reflect on progress, 
share best practices, and discuss strategies for continuous improvement.

Indus University remains committed to advancing a strong quality culture and contributing to national efforts aimed at enhancing
academic excellence and institutional accountability.




